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Thursday, April 22, 2010 12:37 PM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
proposed Federal speculative Position

To : David Stawick, Secretarty CFTC
Dear Sir... I am concerned about the levels of concentration in the COMEX silver futures on the short side of the
market ...... Please establish a position limit in COMEX silver of not more than 1500 contracts with no
exemptions ........ I would very much like to hear back from you on where the CFTC stands on the issue of position
limits for precious metals in general and especially in silver .....I will wait for your reply, Respectfully, Robert
G. Lacy 40 Kent Place Chatham MA 02633... 508 945 5026


